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AUTHORITY TO APPLY TO THE STATE BOARD OF
EDUCTION FOR APPROVAL OF THE CRIMINAL
JUSTICE: CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION:
CORRECTIONS TECHNICIAN

Amy Alday-Murray, Curriculum Manager, Office of
Curriculum Support Services

Kate Dins, Division Dean, Business, Technology and
Public Services

Dr. Christine Chairsell, District Vice President, Academic
and Student Affairs
Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

The proposed certificate will provide students with the
knowledge and skills needed for entry-level technical
work in a correctional setting. The certificate is directed to
the initial step in an educational pathway for either the
current certificate in Juvenile Corrections or the AAS in
Criminal Justice and allows students with a credential to
work in the field of criminal justice as they pursue further
study.

That the college be authorized to apply to the Oregon
Department of Education to offer a certificate of
completion in Corrections Technician as part of the
Criminal Justice Program.



